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Church App 
Go to the App Store/Google Play 
Store and search “Central Church 

Osky” to download our new 
church app to stay up-to-date! 

We are a body of believers with a Passion for God and Compassion for People! 

We pray that you feel welcomed, encouraged, and inspired by the Holy Spirit today! 

Ways to Give: 

• Online: www.centralosky.com 

• Church App (Subsplash) 

• Offering box (back of sanctuary 
and atrium) 

Listen to Central’s sermons on: 

• Our Facebook Page 

• Our Church Website 

• Our YouTube channel: Central 
Church— Osky  

• Our Central Church Podcast  

Other Info 

Sunday worship at 9:00 & 
10:30 AM. Our 9:00 service 

is livestreamed if you’re not 
able to join us in person!  

The 2nd Sunday of each 
month at 8:45 AM we will 

have a hymn sing.   

Church Office Hours: 

Monday—Friday:  

8:00 AM—12:00 PM  

815 2nd  Ave E  

Oskaloosa, IA 52577  

Scan for Central’s Website 

Welcome 



New to Central? 
If this is your first Sunday with us, make sure you stop by the Welcome Center 
after the service to chat with one of our staff members to get connected. Or, any 
questions that you may have, please email Tori Plate at torip@centralosky.com 

 

Linda Allen (health) 

Randy Frazier (surgery recovery) 

Wayne & Joyce Sopher (health) 

Keith Nollen (health) 

Debbie Bible (health) 

James Clark (health & recovery) 

John Pothoven (health) 

Jerry Rempe (health) 

Shirley Ver Steegh (health) 

Donna Vande Weerdhof (health) 

Cecelia Van Roekel (health &     
recovery) 

 

 

Prayer requests can be emailed to 
kamryna@centralosky.com or you 
can call the church office at        
641-673-3843. Please let the staff 
know if you have a need we can 
help with! 

Prayer Requests! 

Family Fun Night 
We are hosting a family fun night at Autumn Acres on Wednesday, October 19 
from 5-7 PM. Admission is free and we will be serving hot dogs and s’mores.  In 
case of bad weather, check the church Facebook page for a cancellation notice. 

Pastor Jon is preaching on “The Holy Spirit” from 1 Corinthians 12. 

Mahaska Connect 
A one day event on Saturday, November 5 from 9:00 AM—1:00PM that focuses 
on serving those who are homeless or on the verge of homelessness in Mahaska 
County. Volunteers are needed for this event. Please sign up online on Love 
INC’s website or call their office at 641-676-3750. 

Elder/Deacon Nomination process 
All names that were nominated were invited to 
attend one of two trainings held to discuss the 
elder and deacon roles at Central.  

Congregation will vote on the names listed on 
the final ballot in November. Three people with 
the highest total votes for both elder and dea-
con roles will serve on the consistory. 

Nicaragua Trip 
Are you interested in traveling to Nicaragua 
early next year to visit our Friendship Churches 
in Managua? We have an exciting opportunity 
coming in January or early February. We'll reu-
nite with old friends and make new ones along 
with the possibility of doing some construction 
work at the Nehemiah Center (the organization 
that makes our friendship program possible). If 
interested please contact Matt Van Utrecht at 
mattjilvu@gmail.com or 641-660-4712. 

Ecumenical Cupboard. 
Thank you to all who donated to the food drive.  
We collected 257 items. 

Basement Painting 
We are looking to paint the basement fellow-
ship hall before the new carpet is laid.  If you 
are willing to help with this project, please let 
the church office know. A specific date is yet to 
be determined. 

Joy Group 
Will meet at the church on Friday, October 21 at 1 PM.  Michelle (Van Zante)
DeBruin will share with the group about how she became an author. 

Operation Christmas Child 
Our annual toy drive for Operation Christmas Child begins today. Boxes can be 
picked up in the fellowship area behind the sanctuary. 

Trunk or Treat 
Will be held on Monday, October 31 from 6-8 PM in the church parking lot. We 
will need lots of candy. Donations can be dropped off in the atrium. If you would 
like to participate by decorating your car/truck, please email Megan Ver Steegh 
at meganversteegh310@gmail.com  
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